
STATE FINANCE REPORT

GTM Executive Board

April 16, 2020

The Finance Committee worked diligently on three proposed changes to the Beta Gamma State Bylaws and Standing Rules.  These were submitted to the Rules Committee and will be presented by that committee later in the agenda.

Our state membership as of April 1, 2020 remains at 208 members.  Our budget is based on a membership of 225 active members.  A total of 28 members were dropped; 1 deceased; 3 reinstated, and 4 initiated for fiscal year 2019-2020.

Respectfully submitted,

Cherilyn Ansley, Chair

Mary Vaught, Nu

Jill Abrams, Zeta

Judy Kern, Eta

Joan Lower, State Treasurer 

